Technical Bulletin

April 13, 1965

TO ALL MAINTENANCE ENGINEERS — FOR IMMEDIATE ACTION NO. MODELS
18 M-162
SUBJECT: VIBRATION IN GENERATOR COVER M-165

We have discovered the possibility of a vibration
occurring at both ends of the generator cover -

between the cover and metal mounting strip.

To eliminate this possibility, we are drilling a
5/32" hole, 1/2" from each end and securing same

with rivets of appropriate size.

It is recommended this revision be applied to all
existing instruments now in the field, or in

transit.
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